Miscellaneous
AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
Program of All-inclusive Care for the Elderly (PACE) Application

The Agency for Health Care Administration (Agency) announces receipt of a Program of All-inclusive Care for the Elderly (PACE) application.

APPLICANT ORGANIZATION: Kinship PACE of East Florida, LLC

COUNTIES APPLIED FOR: Brevard
DATE OF RECEIPT: December 8, 2021

SUMMARY DESCRIPTION: On December 08, 2021, the Agency received a PACE application from Kinship PACE of East Florida to serve eligible residents of Brevard County.

This notice replaces and corrects the notice titled “Kinship PACE of South Florida, LLC” published in Vol. 48/09 on January 13, 2022.

QUESTIONS AND COMMENTS: Please contact the Bureau of Medicaid Policy at (850)412-4003 or at FLMedicaid_PACE@ahca.myflorida.com if you have questions or need additional information.
